










Emailed Comment

• Levison Kabango, Malawi: That was my first FFI 
meeting and most definitely it was enjoyable and 
most importantly helpful as we learnt from what 
other countries are doing. All the topics were 
interesting in their own way but i particularly 
liked the topic of Monitoring and evaluation as its 
one of the most important areas in projects in 
our various countries. I would particularly 
encourage FFI to arrange such meetings regularly.
I hope you invite us for the next meeting


